
 

 
Date: 1/23/19 

 

Monroe PD Complaint #: 1176-19 

 
Incident:  
On 01/22/2019 at approximately 8:03PM, Officers of the Monroe Police Department were dispatched to gunshots fired in the 
300Blk. of Kentucky Ave.  Upon arrival, both an adult female and male victim were located, both sustaining gunshot wounds.  
Lifesaving measures were performed on the male subject; however, he succumed to his injuries and died.  The female victim 
was transported to a nearby area hospital for treatment for non-life threatening injuries.  Detectives of the Monroe Police 
Department were called to the scene, where it was later determined an altercation had taken place, but the details are still 
forthcoming.  A possible suspect has been developed, but has not been located at this time.  This is an active and ongoing 
investigation.  Anyone with information regarding this incident are encouraged to contact the Monroe Police Department 
Detective Bureau. 
 
 

From: Captain John D. Wall 
Investigating Officer(s): Detective Schiappacasse and Detective Oetjens 

Contact Information: (734) 243-7517 and (734) 243-7510 
 

For More Information Contact: PIO / Administrative Captain J.D. Wall 
Business (734) 243-7502 Fax (734) 243-7512 
MPDRecords@monroepolice.org 
 


